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“Enter into his gates with thanksgiving, and into his courts with praise: 

be thankful unto him, and bless his name. 
For the LORD is good; his mercy is everlasting; and his truth endureth to all generations.” 

Psalms 100:4-5  
 

Dear Friends: 
 
We pray that this letter finds you feeling well and enjoying God’s richest blessings! 
 
The beautiful fall season has arrived! Jean and I took a trip through the mountains with family members 
yesterday and enjoyed the beautiful colors on the trees. Once again, we were reminded of the magnificent 
handy work of God.  
 
As we enter the Thanksgiving season, we remind ourselves that we have much to be thankful for! Our 
gratitude list is so long that it makes us glad that we do not have to wait until Thanksgiving Day to give 
thanks. We would never have sufficient time in just one day to express our gratitude for all that God has 
done for us! For the Christian, every day should be Thanksgiving Day! 
 
Since our previous prayer letter one student has completed his study with the International Bible Institute 
and will soon be entering into the mission field. Please pray that God will bless his ministry and use him and 
his family to spread the Word of God and to show the love of Christ.  
 
One of the members of our Japanese Bible study has recently returned to Japan. She has not yet received 
Christ as Savior; however, she did promise to continue studying her Bible; we do believe that she will soon 
put her faith in Christ. Please pray toward that end. Her name is “Mika.” 
  
Thank you for allowing us to be a part of your mission family. 
 
With Christian Love,  
 
 
 
 
 

Robert & Jean Heath                                                                 May God Bless You                 
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